Sent: 7/12/2020 6:55:45 PM
Subject: DA 2020/1465 - Alterations & Additions to a Recreational Facility

Attention: David Auster
Planner - Northern Beaches Council
Re: DA 2020/1465 - Alterations & Additions to a Recreational Facility

Further to our brief telephone conversation the other day, whereby | confirmed that myself and nearby neighbours
have NOT be notified of the abovementioned DA proposal.

Our home is at 17 Bennett St, and we are on the western corner of Holloway Place, and we are definitely
impacted by the activity on the Futsal ovals at the back of the Harbord Bowling Club.

My request to Council is to extend the notification of this proposal to a slightly wider radius, thereby including all
the homes that will definitely be impacted by the activity contained in this DA proposal.

| hereby suggest the re-notification to include - 1,3 & 9Holloway Place, 21,23 & 25 Bennett St,
25,26,27,28,29,31,33,34,35,36,37,38,40,42,44,46,48 Stirgess Ave.

In addition to the abovementioned re-notification request, | believe that it is fair and reasonable to extend the date
of final submissions, from 14th December to 28th December, 2020.

| now look forward to a favourable consideration of these requests.
Best regards,

Frank Minnici

Mob 0404 821 428

E - fminnici@advantageline.com.au




